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Reminders: 

 
**Bookbags will be kept in lockers all day 
and will go home with students at end of 
day. ***Cell Phones should be kept in yondr 
pouches in book bags until 
the end of the day. No 
Backpacks in classrooms.  

•  
**Binders will be carried 
around to class all day with 
supplies. Binders will be 
kept in lockers at the end 
of the school day. No  bind-
ers are to go home. If students need sup-
plies they are to take them out of their 
binders and take home with them.  

•  
**Nothing should be taken to P.E. ~ No 
bookbags, binders, or purses in gym lobby 
or at the top of the stairs. 

•  
* NO backpacks in any classroom, including 
7th hour 

•  

Put your               

bookbag in 

locker 



Shirts/Tops/Blouses/Jackets 

1. No tank tops, halter tops, strapless tops, spaghetti straps, camisoles are allowed. 
2. Jackets may be worn. Winter coats may not be worn in the classroom or cafeteria. 
3. No midriff may be exposed. 
4. Any item determined by the building administrator(s) to be too tight or revealing is not allowed. 

Dresses/Skirts 

 Students may wear dresses or skirts subject to the following restrictions: 

1. A dress must not be strapless or have spaghetti straps. 
2. Dresses and skirts must be no shorter than fingertip length plus one inch (approximately mid-thigh/3” 

above knee). 
3. No low cut dresses are allowed. Undergarments are not to be visible. 
4. No leather, mesh, nylon/vinyl/spandex, see-through material or cutouts are allowed. 

Pants/Shorts 

1. Pants must be worn at the waist; neither underwear nor skin shall be exposed. Both pant legs must be 
the same length. Pants must be fastened, and if a belt is worn, it must be buckled. 

2. Shorts must be no shorter than fingertip length plus one inch ( approximately mid-thigh /3” above knee) 
3. Blue jeans may be worn if free of rips and tears. 
4. No yoga pants, pajama pants, leather, mesh, flannel/fleece, and nylon/vinyl/spandex are allowed. 
5. Leggings and tights are not to be worn as pants. Leggings and tights may be worn under a dress or skirt. 
6. Any item determined by the building administrator(s) to be too tight or revealing is not allowed. 

Additional Standards of Dress 

1. The Board prohibits dress or grooming that conveys any message that promotes or encourages behavior 
that is inconsistent with the basic educational message of the District, such as tobacco, alcohol or illegal 
drug use, physical or sexual violence, or gang affiliation; depicts hate speech based on race, ethnicity,   
gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, religious affiliation, or any other protected groups; or is            
contrary to accepted social standards in the community. 

2. No flip flops or house slippers may be worn. 
3. Having jewelry, tattoos, body art or clothing depicting gang symbolism or affiliation is not allowed and 

may result in disciplinary consequences outlined in the Ownership in Education handbook. 
4. Dress scarves are allowed. Scarves are not allowed as headwear, except for religious exemptions. 
5. Hats, ear guards, sweatbands, bandanas, hairnets, hoods, and gloves may not be worn in school             

buildings. 

                 Dress Code for Students 





First Student  
(217) 920-1347              

(217) 920-1348 

Attendance 
Ms. Jimpson 

217-444-3404 

Nurse 
Nurse Gabby 

217-444-3408 

Receptionist 
Mrs. Davis 

217-444-3403 

 

P 217-444-3400          

F. 21 74443488 

Mr. Hightower 2174443474 

Mr. Day            217444-3468 

Ms. Mason 2174443482 

 

Guidance Counselor 

T.Ferber                      
FeberT@danville118.org                       

Secretary J. Auguston                    

217444-3412 

Guidance Counselor 

C. Helferich          
HelferichC@danville118.org        

Secretary J. Curry-Varner 

217444-3419 

Dean                                        

J. Smith                               

Smithj@danville118.org 

Dean                               

M.Parker                                 

ParkerM@danville118.org 



 

 

 

   

 

   

   

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 
 

 
   

 

 

 
   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

• We need proof of new address.  

• Bus changes take a minimum of  

    5 days to complete.  

PARPARENT/GUARDIAN 

• Please bring in your photo ID when 

entering the building. 

• Fast food will not be allowed to be 

delivered to students.  

   
   

• Please call in the morning to in-

form us of an absence, dismissal, 

or if tardy. 

• School hours 9:00am-3:45pm. 
 
• Students may enter the building 

at 8:40 for breakfast. 



   

FirstView ParentView by First Student: Getting Started 

1. Select State/Province: Illinois 

2. Select District: Danville 

3. Student ID or District Code: F1W3V 

4. Route Name (your student’s bus number goes 

1. Download the FirstView ParentView App 
2. Set Up Your Profile 

3. Follow a Route. 
4. Setup Distance Alerts 
5. Receive Notifications 
6. Ask for Help or Give Suggestions 
 

First Student Bus Service 





 

 

 

North Ridge Middle School is excited to announce that Ms. Carey, School                 
Social Worker will be stepping into the role of PBIS SWIS Data Facilitator this 
year. In this position, Ms. Carey will help ensure our Positive Behavioral                     
Interventions and Supports (PBIS) system continues to run smoothly and              
effectively by overseeing the collection, monitoring, and analysis of                     
schoolwide behavior data.   

Her work will support staff in using data to make informed decisions,                          
celebrate successes, and strengthen interventions that foster a positive school 
climate for all students. Ms. Carey is passionate about helping students thrive 
academically, socially, and emotionally, and she is eager to collaborate with 
staff, students and families to keep our PBIS framework strong.   

Please join us in welcoming Ms. Carey to this important role as we continue to 
create a safe, respectful, and supportive environment for all students at                      
"The Ridge".  
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The North Ridge Drama Club will be holding its 
first meeting after school on Thursday, August 28 
from 4-5:30. Meetings will be held in the library.  

 

Even if you are not interested in auditioning for 
parts in future performances, there are many 
other roles a student can take on. We would love 
to have you!  

 

For more information, pick up a permission slip in 
the library or Ms. Helferich’s office. You must turn 
in a permission slip to  participate!  

          

North Ridge Theatre 
Company  





The Builders Club is a community service club that is open to all 7th and 8th graders at North 
Ridge Middle School. The Builders Club advisors are Mrs. Delzell and Mrs. Leemon. We meet 
on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of each month at 8:15 A.M. in the school library. The students 
must be able to get their own early transportation to school on meeting days. Parent permission 
and a signature are required for a student to participate. Students may pick up a membership 
packet from Mrs. Leemon in room 708 or Mrs. Delzell in room 707. Students may also pick up 
a membership packet at our next meeting on September 17th. 

The mission of our club is to serve our community and our school by sponsoring and partici-
pating in various types of service projects. Our first project was volunteering at Kiwanis Pan-
cake Day last month. We had nine members sign up to volunteer. They cleaned up tables, 
poured coffee, filled syrup bottles, and provided assistance to the customers. They represented 
North Ridge well, and we were so proud of their hard work! 

We usually participate in a project every month. The students will receive a meeting schedule 
at the beginning of each semester and a list of our potential projects. Some additional future 
projects include our school recycling program, ringing bells for the Salvation Army, collecting 
toys for children for the holidays, helping distribute toys for Toys for Tots, Earth Day activi-
ties, and Teacher Appreciation Week. 

We are especially proud of our projects that support our local veterans! Our veterans’ projects 
are Valentines for Veterans, Veterans Day cards, and Wreaths Across America. 

The North Ridge Builders Club collects General Mills Box Tops for Education to fund our 
school and community projects. The Box Tops program has gone digital. To participate                   
digitally you must have the Box Tops App on your phone, enter North Ridge Middle School, 
Danville, Illinois as your school, and follow the instructions to scan your receipts. You may           
also send in your receipts to Mrs. Delzell, and she will scan them for you. Receipts must be 
scanned within two weeks of the purchase. Contact Mrs. Delzell if you need the 2025 list of 
Box Tops Products, or if you have questions about the Box Tops program. 

***This year the North Ridge Builders Club will once again be honoring our veterans at by 
participating in Wreaths Across America on Saturday, December 13, 2025, at the Danville               
National Cemetery. Please consider helping the Builders Club by donating $17.00 for one 
wreath...$34 for two and so on. Please contact us at North Ridge if you are interested in                   
sponsoring a wreath or two.....or more. There will be more information about Wreaths Across 
America in the October newsletter. Please contact Mrs. Delzell at delzellk@danville118.org if 
you would like a sponsorship form e-mailed or mailed to you. If you do not have a loved one 
buried at our National Cemetery, please still consider a donation. Checks can be made out to 
Wreaths Across America and can be mailed to Kathy Delzell, North Ridge Middle School, 
1619 N. Jackson, Danville, IL 61832. The deadline to purchase a wreath will be Tuesday, No-
vember 25th. Thank you so much for helping us honor our veterans! 

Our next meetings are on September 17th, October 1st, and October 22nd (The 4th Wednesday 
due to the 3rd Wednesday falling during Fall Break.). 





 

Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) is an evidence-based, tiered framework for 
supporting students’ behavioral, academic, social, emotional, and mental health. When implement-
ed with fidelity, PBIS improves social emotional competence, academic success, and school                                 
climate.  

• To improve the overall climate and culture of North Ridge to be a place students enjoy                           
  attending. 
• Engage students, families, and community members to co-create culturally responsive                        
  practices 

• Encouraging and acknowledging expected behavior 

• Preventing and responding to unwanted behavior in a respectful, instructional manner 

Below are a few of the ways we will hopefully meet our objectives and successfully implement 
PBIS strategies at North Ridge Middle School: 

• Weekly PBIS drawings for students who have met the expectations using red rewards and 5 star 

points        

•  Weekly Drawings for staff members who have met the expectation of implementing PBIS in their 
classrooms.  

• Monthly activities for students/ and or families to engage in who have met PBIS Expectations. 

• Collecting Data for students who need interventions to help them be successful in school behav-

iorally and academically 

        
          



Milestone Description Expected outcome 

Student Carnival Open to all students  Encourage students to meet PBIS 
expectations. 

Family Fall Car-
nival 

Open to all families of 
North Ridge  students 

Engage families in our PBIS  culture 

Student Council 
Fall Dance 

Open to all students 
who meet  require-
ments 

Students must be Skyward referral 
free, with no suspension, and  pass-
ing all classes for the month of    
October. 

9/12/25 

 

 

10/24/25 

 

 

 

11/1/25                            



NJHS 

will have an informational meeting 
for ALL current members on  

 

Monday, September 8th 
at 8am  in room 808. 

 
 
 
 











  

 

Michael greets her teachers every day with a smile, says hello, and is kind to everyone she comes into 
contact with.  Michael is responsible in getting her work done, including homework, and she                                 
participates in class.  Michael volunteers to answer questions, help peers, and she goes to the board to                     
present when she is asked to. Michael also asks questions during class. Michael shows leadership in 
many areas of the classroom.   

Michael Coleman  

Leon King  

Leon has shown substantial growth from last year. He has excellent attendance and has improved his grades 
as well. Last year he had a tendency to roam the hallways. This school year he has been in class on time and 
had no behavior issues. He is a very deserving student and his growth should be celebrated. 












